From: Marc Nahum

Sent: 07 November 2016 18:13
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/6455/P

Hello

[ am writing to express my concern for the planned development at 156
West End Lane

Looking at the current plan, I am concerned in particular about

- the very high density of lodgings which will will result in more congestions
on the streets and on the pedestrian access to/from public transports

- the high level of the buildings overlooking the main street which create an
other eyesore on West End Lane

- increased traffic during and after construction in a road already heavily
congested and with crossings used by many children

- the very substantial number of new applications granted around West End
Lane which has already seen the completion of at least three major real
estate developments built in less than 2 years next to the two railway lines
and within 200 yards of the planned development

I trust you will take my comments into consideration before giving your final
views on this plan

Best regards

Marc Nahum



